
Regulation 4 Update
Beginning May 13, 2023,  an addition was added to Regulation 4 allowing for Permits to be issued at already

licensed establishments.  Below is a quick guide to the change.  

How the change to regulation could impact your business or event.

May be granted a permit for an
event to occur on a licensed

premise.  
The manufacturer must have
permission from the licensee.

Only product lawfully
produced by the manufacturer

can be brought onto the
licensed property.

Must be for on-premise
sampling and off-

premise sales only.  All
beverage alcohol brought onto
the licensed premise must be

clearly labelled “for
sale to the public only".

You can not simply move your
existing licensed space

without permission from DLL.  
Contact the licensing staff if

your event space needs to be
adjusted.  

In some cases, new permits
may need to be issued.

MANUFACTURERS WHAT PRODUCT THE ALCOHOL EXISTING PERMITS
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